
 

 
 
 

          24th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our ‘Vikings’ topic we will be holding a Viking day on Friday 18th October 
2024.  We are very lucky to have the Gripping History team leading the day for us.   
 
During the day the children will take part in various activities, including handling 
artefacts, exploring Viking runes and preparing for a Viking battle!   
 
To add to the drama of the day we would like the children to come to school dressed 
as a Viking! Please see the attached sheets for how this can be achieved. Please also 
note there is no need to buy new clothes/costumes – please use items you already 
have! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Ingle, Mrs Harper, Miss Turner, Mrs Robertson and Mrs Day 
The Year 6 team 
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